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28th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Early Years- Visit to British Wildlife Centre- Thursday 1st May 

As an enrichment opportunity linked to our experience, “Wings to fly”, we are proposing a trip to The 

British Wildlife Centre on Thursday 1st May for all Early Years children.  During the visit, the children will be 

receiving a special VIP Tour, where they will be able to see different British wildlife including foxes, badgers, 

owls and Scottish Wildcats.   

The children will be travelling by coach so will need to come to school at the normal time. We will be back 

for the end of the school day. Children are to wear school uniform as usual please, but they can wear 

joggers or jeans on the bottom with outdoor waterproof shoes such as clean wellies or old trainers.  They 

will also need a waterproof coat, as we will be outside for parts of the day.   

If you could please provide your child with a healthy, nut free packed lunch and a bottle of a water that 

they are able to carry themselves.  Packed lunches can also be provided by Chartwells via ParentPay. This 

will need to be ordered by Thursday 17th April. 

The cost of the trip will be £19.20 per child, which will cover the cost of entrance to the British Wildlife 

Centre, coach travel and insurances. By taking a coach to the British Wildlife Centre, we are ensuring that 

the children are present for a full school day, whilst experiencing the excitement of travelling together as a 

class.  Although the contribution is voluntary, we must point out that these enrichment activities cannot 

take place unless all parents, who are able to, are willing to contribute.  If you feel you will be unable to 

meet the cost of this trip, please speak to your class teacher or Mrs Spencer, in confidence.  

Please pay for this via the School Gateway https://login.schoolgateway.com 

Please complete the Google form and make payment for the trip via School Gateway by Tuesday 22nd 

April. 

Google form to give permission- https://forms.gle/3iEoV8Hu827Wwzqu6  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Gibbons and Mrs Sheldrake 
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